
 
 

  

DSNY Welcomes Home 31 Sanitation Employees 

FROM THREE WEEK HURRICANE MARIA 

EMERGENCY DEPLOYMENT IN PUERTO RICO 
 

The Department of Sanitation will welcome home 31 Sanitation Workers and 

Officers Sunday evening, October 29
th  

 (Jet Blue, Terminal 5, JFK) from a three 

week emergency deployment in Puerto Rico where they provided critical 

assistance with debris removal management from the devastation of Hurricane 

Maria. (FYI: Jet Blue flew the team there and back at no cost to the city.) 

 

Welcoming home the DSNY team will be family members, the DSNY Ceremonial 

Unit, uniformed DSNY officers and the DSNY Emerald Society Pipes and Drums.  

 

Interviews with returnees will be available in English and Spanish.   

 

 

When:         Sunday, October 29
th

  

                    Scheduled arrival time, 6:30 p.m. 

                    Jet Blue Flight 1304 from San Juan, P.R. 

 

Where:        Jet Blue, Terminal 5, JFK Airport, Carousel 1 

 

Contact:     pressoffice@dsny.nyc.gov 

                    Deputy Commissioner Vito A. Turso, 917-417-9493  

 

 

Note:  Should flight be delayed because of 

impending storm, DSNY will alert desks ASAP. 

mailto:pressoffice@dsny.nyc.gov

